

NRTAC Annual Meeting

Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>

Mon 1/14/2019 8:21 AM

To: PPB-Toby Wolf-Jenks <toby_wolf@jenkinsons.com>;

Cc: Stephen Reid <sreid@pointbeach.org>; sreidassoc@yahoo.com <sreidassoc@yahoo.com>; Councilman Bob Santanello <bsantanello@comcast.net>; Robert Santanello <bsantanello@pointbeach.org>; Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>, PPB-Ed McGlynn-Jenks <[REDACTED]>;

Hi

The committee would like you to speak at the 7th Annual meeting on Saturday, June 8, 2019 from 10-12 at The Antrim School.

You received great reviews as usual last year.

Are you available?

Sent from my iPhone

Fwd: NRTAC meeting suggestion

Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>

Sat 6/30/2018 9:42 AM

To: sreidassoc@yahoo.com <sreidassoc@yahoo.com>; Stephen Reid <sreid@pointbeach.org>;

Cc: Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>;

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>

Date: June 29, 2018 at 1:12:29 PM EDT

To: Toby Wolf <toby_wolf@jenkinsons.com>

Cc: PPB-Ed McGlynn-Jenks <[REDACTED]>

Subject: Re: NRTAC meeting suggestion

The sculptures in 2013 were sensational, hope it works in the future.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 29, 2018, at 10:17 AM, Toby Wolf <toby_wolf@jenkinsons.com> wrote:

Hi Seth-

This is something we have been wanting to do for years. One of the biggest problems we have had is that the experts have told us our sand isn't ideal for sand sculptures. I am sure you remember the Sandy Castle from 2013.

The sand used for that castle actually had to be trucked in to make the castle then removed when the castle was deconstructed. I believe they also had to get special permission from either the DEP or EPA to do this. Ed might have more info on that.

Before the 2017 season we were in talks with a few local sculptors about ways we could potentially do this. One idea was that they would bring in table tops and put them on the boardwalk and do smaller sculptures with again, outside sand. The costs were beyond what our budget allowed.

If we learn of a way to do one it is an event that has always been on our radar.

-Toby

-----Original Message-----

From: Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>

Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 9:59 AM

To: PPB-Toby Wolf-Jenks <toby_wolf@jenkinsons.com>; PPB-Ed McGlynn-Jenks

<[REDACTED]>

Cc: Seth Sloan <[\[REDACTED\]](mailto:[REDACTED])>

Subject: NRTAC meeting suggestion

In the survey filled out by an attendee, they asked if Jenks could have a sand sculpture contest.

Sent from my iPhone

NRTAC Annual Meeting

Seth Sloan [REDACTED] >

Mon 1/14/2019 8:21 AM

To: PPB-Toby Wolf-Jenks <toby_wolf@jenkinsons.com>;

Cc: Stephen Reid <sreid@pointbeach.org>; sreidassoc@yahoo.com <sreidassoc@yahoo.com>; Councilman Bob Santanello <bsantanello@comcast.net>; Robert Santanello <bsantanello@pointbeach.org>; Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>; PPB-Ed McGlynn-Jenks <[REDACTED]>;

Hi

The committee would like you to speak at the 7th Annual meeting on Saturday, June 8, 2019 from 10-12 at The Antrim School.

You received great reviews as usual last year.

Are you available?

Sent from my iPhone

Fwd: NRTAC meeting suggestion

Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>

Sat 6/30/2018 9:42 AM

To: sreidassoc@yahoo.com <sreidassoc@yahoo.com>; Stephen Reid <sreid@pointbeach.org>;

Cc: Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>;

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>
Date: June 29, 2018 at 1:12:29 PM EDT
To: Toby Wolf <toby_wolf@jenkinsons.com>
Cc: PPB-Ed McGlynn-Jenks <[REDACTED]>
Subject: Re: NRTAC meeting suggestion

The sculptures in 2013 were sensational, hope it works in the future.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jun 29, 2018, at 10:17 AM, Toby Wolf <toby_wolf@jenkinsons.com> wrote:

Hi Seth-

This is something we have been wanting to do for years. One of the biggest problems we have had is that the experts have told us our sand isn't ideal for sand sculptures. I am sure you remember the Sandy Castle from 2013. The sand used for that castle actually had to be trucked in to make the castle then removed when the castle was deconstructed. I believe they also had to get special permission from either the DEP or EPA to do this. Ed might have more info on that.

Before the 2017 season we were in talks with a few local sculptors about ways we could potentially do this. One idea was that they would bring in table tops and put them on the boardwalk and do smaller sculptures with again, outside sand. The costs were beyond what our budget allowed.

[REDACTED]

If we learn of a way to do one it is an event that has always been on our radar.

-Toby

-----Original Message-----

From: Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>

Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 9:59 AM

To: PPB-Toby Wolf-Jenks <toby_wolf@jenkinsons.com>; PPB-Ed McGlynn-Jenks

<[REDACTED]>

Cc: Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>

Subject: NRTAC meeting suggestion

In the survey filled out by an attendee, they asked if Jenks could have a sand sculpture contest.

Sent from my iPhone

NRTAC Annual Meeting

Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>

Fri 2/9/2018 1:53 PM

To: PPB-Toby Wolf-Jenks <toby_wolf@jenkinsons.com>;

Cc: Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>; sreidassoc@yahoo.com <sreidassoc@yahoo.com>; Stephen Reid <sreid@pointbeach.org>; Robert Santanello <bsantanello@pointbeach.org>; PPB-Ed McGlynn-Jenks <[REDACTED]>; Councilman Bob Santanello <bsantanello@comcast.net>;

Subject: NRTAC Annual Meeting

Hi

The committee would like you to speak at the 6th Annual meeting on Saturday, June 9, 2018 at 10 am at The Antrim School.

The audience greatly appreciated your participation last year, based on the survey and the verbal comments.

Are you available?

Sent from my iPhone

Fw: Council Meeting 7:30pm

Stephen Reid <sreidassoc@yahoo.com>

Mon 6/18/2018 10:18 AM

To: Stephen Reid <sreid@pointbeach.org>;

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: Stephen Reid <sreidassoc@yahoo.com>

To: Bob and Anne Lightburn <anne-lightburn@gmail.com>; Andy Cortes <acortes51@comcast.net>; Anna McNamara <acmcnamara@gmail.com>; A.J. Fox <afeyhou@pointbeach.org>; Albert Varosi <alvarosi@pointbeach.org>; Bill Ammirata <billammirata@gmail.com>; Patty Ascolese <pattyascolese@gmail.com>; Bill and Maryjane Reilly <billreilly@gmail.com>; Joellen Arrabito <jarrabito@gmail.com>; Alfred Gaburo <gaburo@gmail.com>; Marilyn Burke <mburke@pointbeach.org>; Joe Longo <joelongo@abatarebuilders.com>; Bruce Fioretti <brucefioretti@gmail.com>; Brien Schliep <brianschliep@gmail.com>; Robert Santanello <bsantanello@comcast.net>; Esq Kevin B. Riordan <kbriaw@comcast.net>; Brian Savage <savageb@ptbeach.com>; John Bezzera <jbezzera@gmail.com>; Scott Bassinder <scottbassinder@gmail.com>; Barbara Reid <barbarareid@gmail.com>; John Babbini <jbabbini@gmail.com>; Brian Barr <brian@feelingswell.org>; Colleen Coogan <colleencoogan@gmail.com>; Carolan1028 <carolan1028@gmail.com>; Catherine Sogorka <csogorka@gmail.com>; Carol Vaccaro <carol@pointpleasantbeachnj.com>; Christina Ranuro <christinaranuro@gmail.com>; Clare Faljean-waldman <clarefaljean-waldman@gmail.com>; Pat Capriglione <patcapriglione@gmail.com>; Carolyn Slachetka <carolynslachetka@gmail.com>; Laurie Clayton <laurieclayton@gmail.com>; Carol Luccioni <carolluccioni@gmail.com>; Dave Cavagnaro <davecavagnaro@gmail.com>; Frank Carey <frankcarey@gmail.com>; Susie Carey <susiecarey@gmail.com>; Chip DiCorcia <chipdicorcia@gmail.com>; Dan Depolo <dandepolo@gmail.com>; David Nicola <davidnicola@gmail.com>; Jeffrey T. Dyer <jtdyer@gmail.com>; Dennis Swanson <denniswanson@gmail.com>; Diane Manzo <dianemanzo@gmail.com>; Eileen Laterza <eileenlaterza@gmail.com>; Erin Mathioudakis <emathioudakis@pointbeach.org>; Erin Nagle <erinagle@gmail.com>; Maryann Ellsworth <mellsworth@pointbeach.org>; Peter Ritchings - EMG <pritchings@emg-environmental.com>; Ed McGlynn <edmcglynn@gmail.com>; Patrick English (Patrick English) <patrickenglish@gmail.com>; James F. Malone <jamesfmalone@gmail.com>; John Fernicola <john@njbeach.com>; Zach Fioretti <zachfioretti@gmail.com>; Roger Faulkenbury <roger@therapeuticfitnessnj.com>; Kathy Fioretti <kathyfioretti@gmail.com>; Gregory L. Cox <glc@aquitecture.com>; Art Gant <artgant@gmail.com>; Stephanie Gurgo <stephaniegurgo@gmail.com>; Thomas Vogel <tsvogel42@gmail.com>; Judy Schaller <judytschaller@gmail.com>; Seth Sloan <sethsloan@gmail.com>; Keith Hertling <keithhertling@gmail.com>; Ira Waldman <irawaldman@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 09:58:49 AM EDT

Subject: Council Meeting 7:30pm

I am writing to all my friends to ask for your support and your attendance at Tuesday nights Council meeting at 7:30pm at Town Hall. You may be aware that the Council in April denied the event application for the Elks Oktoberfest for September 15th the same day as the Seafood Festival. We offered anyother day except the same day as the Seafood Festival. This was a tough decision the Chief and Council had to make but it was with the commitment to safely secure all residents and visitors to our town. This decision has been talked about for years by my predecessors as well as other Chiefs because both events have grown in large numbers. This action was discussed and talked about three months ago. The Chief and I met with the highest ranking member of the Elks in March because we wanted them to have enough time to reschedule and make the event a success.

This is where it gets ugly. My predecessor and the two Democratic Candidates along with some Elk members decided this was an opportunity to spread misinformation and to attack Chief Michigan, Council members and myself. These people in no way have the best interest in the safety of our residents. The Chief and the Council and I want everyone to know that though the decision was a difficult one to make at the same time a simple one because like the Chief we care about safety.

Support at this time by Point Beach residents will be greatly appreciated. See everyone on Tuesday!

NRTAC Annual Meeting

Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>

Fri 2/9/2018 1:53 PM

To: PPB-Toby Wolf-Jenks <toby_wolf@jenkinsons.com>;

Cc: Seth Sloan <[REDACTED]>; sreidassoc@yahoo.com <sreidassoc@yahoo.com>; Stephen Reid <sreid@pointbeach.org>; Robert Santanello <bsantanello@pointbeach.org>; PPB-Ed McGlynn-Jenks <[REDACTED]>; Councilman Bob Santanello <bsantanello@comcast.net>;

Subject: NRTAC Annual Meeting

Hi

The committee would like you to speak at the 6th Annual meeting on Saturday, June 9, 2018 at 10 am at The Antrim School.

The audience greatly appreciated your participation last year, based on the survey and the verbal comments.

Are you available?

Sent from my iPhone